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The Public Hearing for the following:  

 

Application for a 3-Lot Subdivision submitted by 

Winnepocket Properties, LLC, 88 

State Shed Road, PO Box 2089, Henniker NH 03242, for 

Map 47, Lot 27, located 

at 307 High Street, Boscawen NH 03303, in a AR Zone. 

 

has been continued to May 2, 2017, per the applicants request. 

 

Please continue to check with the Planning & Community 

Development Office to verify the agenda, prior to the meeting 

dates.   


